
Sit With Me  is a national advocacy campaign designed to encourage 

women in science, technology, engineering and mathematics careers. For 

example, only 18% of undergraduate engineering majors today are women. 

To compete globally and meet the worlds’ Grand Challenges, we must capi-

talize on the power of gender diversity. 

 

Want to get involved? Stop by the OWISE Office in Bogard Hall 201 or visit: 

www.sitwithme.org 

 

Sometimes you have to sit to take a stand 

Sit With Me 

 

Our next Faculty 

Lunch at Bogard 

301 will be Friday, 

November 2 from 

12:30—1:30 p.m. 

Join us for network-

ing and professional 

development and  

learn about the pro-

grams we offer to 

assist you! 
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OWISE Library  

 

We have lots of great professional development books in the OWISE Library that 

you can check out for free! “Women Don’t Ask” and “Ask For It” focus on secur-

ing the resources you need to effectively do your job. “Why So Slow” is a great 

book if you want to understand more about gender issues and their impact on 

your career. “Why So Few” is a concise look at some key gender issues, the re-

search behind them and concrete steps for ad-dressing them. “Whistling Vival-

di” is an in-depth look at stereotype threat an d how it affects each of us. You 

can check any of these out—just stop by the Dean’s Office and talk with Ms. 

Shultz  
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Questions? Want more infor-

mation about the ADVANCEing    

Faculty Program?  Contact the 

Office for Women in Science 

and Engineering (OWISE) at:     

 

advance@latech.edu 

 

call us at 257-2101, or check 

out our website at:  

 

www.advance.latech.edu 

NSF Grant Writing Assistance  

 

Are you planning to submit an NSF grant? We have staff  

assistance to help! Ms. Shultz in the Dean’s Office can set up your 

grant in Fastlane, create and upload Bio Sketches, Cur-rent and Pending Sup-

port Forms, Budget and Budget Justification documents, as well as upload any 

other documents you may have. Just contact Sylvia at sshultz@latech.edu at 

least two weeks prior to the due date of the grant. Questions? Contact Jenna at 

jenna@latech.edu 
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